
From: Wastewater System Magnolia
To: Porter, Gina
Subject: City of Magnolia-Big Creek WWTP Permit No. AR0043613 AFIN # 14-00059 Equalization pond levee breach
Date: Friday, March 13, 2015 1:33:37 PM

Miss.Porter

Per our conversation on the phone I am sending you a e-mail
notification that our equalization pond has started to breach
our levee. Big Creek is also backed up and threating to breach
our pond. 
We have not utilized our pond for equalization in over a week
or longer. We have contended with the run off of melting snow
and ice along with over six inches of rain.
We are currently pumping our equalization pond back into our
treatment plant. We are also placing sand bags in the area of
the pond levee where the water is running over in an attempt
to stop it.

If you have any questions feel free in contacting me at 870-
904-1694

Russell W. Thomas, Manager/Supt.
City of Magnolia Big-Creek WWTP
AR0043613
AFIN# 1400059
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